
 

After a frantic round robin of matches, which included a fire drill, Probus came runners up in the      
Roseland bench ball tournament. 
We lost just the 1 match out of 8 and that was to the eventual winners, Ladock. This proved to be the 
hardest match, only losing by 1 point 5-4. 
It was an absolute joy to watch our team perform so well and an even bigger thrill to be complemented 
on their mature behaviour during a whole school evacuation! 
 

A very big well done to Isla, Ava, Archie, Barney, Jack and Oscar B. 
 

Many thanks to the parent drivers for support as we cannot participate without their help. 
 

Mr. Flack 

 
 

 
 
 

Oak Class exploring life as artic explorers to help them 

develop their understanding of our current topic 

‘Frozen Kingdom.’ 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

A massive thank you to everyone who bought in the delicious cakes for our sale.  Lots 
of money raised. We’ll let you know the total in next week’s newsletter.  
 



Class Celebrations   

Willow:  Hazel, Thomas 

Beech: Amelie, Ava 

Rowan:  Niamh, Megan  

Birch:  Macie, Jack  

Maple:  Alfie, Brooke 

Oak:   Evie, Harry N 

There will be an opportunity after the 

assembly for your child to share their 

wonderful work with you! 
 

Attendance by parents is not  

required for whole class celebrations. 

Thank you 

Literacy Star of the week 
 

Willow -     Gabbie  

Beech -   Sonny 
 

Rowan -   Layla 
 

Birch -   Riley  

Maple -      Emily  W 

Oak -  Gil 

Mathematician of the Week 
 

Willow -  Rocco 
  

Beech -     Archie L  

Rowan  -  Jamel  
 

Birch -  Lilly  
 

Maple -    Grace  

Oak –  Abi  

Head of School Award 

Amelie Beech Class  

 

 

Thurs 30th Jan -  Cross Country -  Par (New date for postponed 
Cross Country) 

Tues 4th -  Thurs 6th Feb -  Maple Class -  Stratford Residential  

Fri 14th Feb  - Inset Day  

Mon 17th - Fri 21st Feb -  Half Term 

Fri 20th Mar - PTA Bingo (Times TBC) 

Thurs 26th Mar -  PTA Disco (Times TBC) 

Mon 30th Mar -  Mon 13th Apr - Easter Holiday  

 

 

Congratulations to Beech Class with   

99.4  % attendance ! 

 
 
 

 

 
. 
 

After School Clubs -  Polite reminder that if your child is taking part in an after school club these should be paid for in         
advance on ParentPay. Thanking you in advance.  
Kids Club -  Friday 14th February  (Inset Day) Kids Club is open from 7.45 am until 6 pm. A programme of fun filled activities is 
planned. 
Polite reminder -  Could girls with long hair please ensure it is tied back for school with a simple head band.  Brightly         
coloured, themed or large head bands are not appropriate and pose a health and safety risk.  

Drop off and Pick Up 
 

Pleased be advised that bikes and scooters are NOT          

permitted to be ridden on the school premises as this could 

potentially lead to children and adults being hurt. 
 

Thank you for your continued support in this matter. 

 

 
 

Unfortunately, we are unable for 
Health & Allergy reasons to allow 
dogs, other than assistance or      
therapy dogs, onto our site.         
Signage will be placed at our en-
trances to alert all dog owners. 

Thank you  






